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NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
TO:   THE PUBLIC
	 You are hereby notified pursuant 
to Iowa Code Sections 422D.1(2.a.) 
that on the 17th day of May, 2022 
a public hearing shall be held at the 
Board Room of the Calhoun County 
Supervisors, Courthouse, 416 4th 
St., Calhoun County, Iowa, to-wit:  
	 CONSIDERATION OF A RES-
OLUTION DECLARING EMER-
GENCY MEDICAL SERVICES IN 
CALHOUN COUNTY TO BE AN 
ESSENTIAL SERVICE
	 You are further notified that there 
will be a public hearing for the Cal-
houn County Board of Supervisors 
to consider and vote upon the first 
of two required meetings whether or 
not to pass a resolution to declare 
emergency medical services to 
be an essential service in Calhoun 
County and to coordinate such ef-
forts with the local emergency med-
ical services agencies to establish a 
county emergency medical services 
system advisory council to make 
any recommendations under Iowa 
Code Chapter 422D, Optional Tax-
es for Emergency Medical Services, 
for funding on a ballot and if one or 
more taxes, specifically (1) a local 
option income surtax and/or (2) 
an ad valorem property tax, or (3) 
both to be specified and placed on 
the ballot for approval at the next 
election.
You are hereby advised to govern 
yourself accordingly.
By:  Robin Batz
	 Calhoun County Auditor,
416 4th St. Suite 1
	 Rockwell City, IA 50579
	 PH:  (712) 297-7741
	 Fax: (712) 297-7382


